
 

 
           

Litchfield, April 19, 2021 – COVID-19 Guidelines for part-time or seasonal residents of 
the MRC Pontiac 

Under the new travel restrictions recently enacted by the Governments of Ontario and 
Quebec, there are certain conditions that must be followed if you are planning to visit 
your part-time or seasonal residence in the MRC Pontiac. You may only travel to your 
property under the following circumstances:   

- You are visiting the property for maintenance reasons;  
 

- You are moving to your residence for the season. If so, please do the following:  
  

o Pack all your necessary supplies (groceries, gas, prescriptions, etc.) 
BEFORE leaving your primary residence; 

o You MUST quarantine for a total of 14 days upon arrival (do not leave 
your home/property during this time, do not host anyone outside of 
your household on your property, etc.); 

o If you or anyone in your household are experiencing symptoms of the 
virus (fever, dry cough, etc.), please call public health, schedule a 
test and stay at home!  
 

Due to the recent rise of positive cases of COVID-19 in our regions and the current stay-
at-home order enacted by the Government of Ontario, we kindly remind all residents to 
please limit their travel to essential reasons only. If you have any questions or concerns 
about COVID-19, please visit Quebec.ca/COVID-19 or call 1-877-644-4545.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


